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06/07/2023  22:25:472023/1762/P NOBJ Carolyn Stacey I wish to support this application, linked to another 4 houses in Coity Road.     

Two local schools have closed recently because of a lack of accommodation for young families and this 

extension would enable families to stay in their homes in the area and contribute to the community and the 

remaining schools.

Several much more intensive developments have been built or are proposed locally, including in the same 

street, and this extension would keep the character of the original houses while making them more suitable for 

families.

I think that his development would enhance the neighbourhood in both appearance and stability.
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